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NEWSLETTER No. 5 

 

The last leg before the Gathering 

Dear Fellows, there are only fifteen days to go to meeting in Salinas! 

We have done anything possible (and still do) to host you as you deserve: taking care that all the 

details are under control and with the best proposals for social activities, looking after the formal 

activities are developed smoothly and that the tours meet your expectations. 

We are eager to start the Gathering and meeting again with long-time-ago friends and discover new 

ones! 

Do not forget to send the information already requested, in order to have the whole program under 

control. 

What about the weather? 

Good news! The statistically historic climate coincides with 

the current forecast, so we hope to enjoy a beautiful spring 

weather during the three days of the Gathering and even 

during the day after, when we will travel to Punta del Este 

and surrounding areas. There is only one day announcing a 

bit of rain ... and we are sure that the forecast is wrong and 

that we can surely wet our feet in the waters of the Rio de la 

Plata and walk along the beach of Salinas! 

 

    THU 11/1 

 20° /12° 
 Partial sunshine;  windy 

 Hist. Avg 

 22°/11° 

FRI 11/2 

20° /11° 
Sunshine 

Hist. Avg. 

22°/11° 

SAT 11/3 

20° /14° 
A shower and t-storm  

Hist. Avg. 

22°/11° 

SUN 11/4 

20° /13° 
Partly sunny; windy 

Hist. Avg. 

22°/11° 

MON 11/5 

20° /13° 
Brilliant sunshine 

Hist. Avg. 

22°/11° 
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ISGF presente! 

               

 

 

This time we will be honored to having the presence of Mario Bertagnolio, member of the World 

Committee and Regional Liaise of the Western Hemisphere, Leny Doelman, Coordinator of the 

Central Branch and Vanessa Hoogenbergen-Helmijr, Chair of the Committee of the Western 

Hemisphere Region 

Meeting dear friends and a friend-to-be... 

Thanks to the Gathering that summons us! 

 

Voting system 

Answering some inquiries received, we confirm that - determined by ISGF Legal Team  - the voting 

system that will be used in this Gathering in the instances of election by the Assembly of Delegates 

and, if necessary, is of "One country = four votes". 

Considering the previous exchange of information an discussion among the member countries, the 

resolutions may very well be happily adopted unanimously, demonstrating our negotiating maturity. 

 

Transfers 
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Collective and individual transfers to Salinas are already fully organized from the places of 

accommodation in Montevideo for those participants who had arrived few days before the start of the 

Gathering, as well as those who will arrive to the International Airport 

Unidentified bank drafts 

Our treasurer is trying to identify some bank drafts that did not come with reference of who made it, 

as well as determine the bank charges that were debited from the amount drawn, crediting smaller 

figures in our account. You will be contacted in due course to clarify the situation. 

Queries received 

Due to doubts from some participantes, please rest assured that the hotel service of the Vacational 

Complex provides all the necessary elements such as bed sheets, blankets, towels and soap, so it is 

not necessary to bring sleeping bags or any warm clothing to sleep. And the weather will be mild, as 

we already said! 

Gala dinner 

For the dinner on November 2 and to give it the relevance it deserves as a symbol of the reason that 

brings us together, we invite you to wear the formal uniform or formal sports clothing. 


